
Anmol Arora <tecniawebsite@tecnia.in>

Fwd: Interaction with college students on 7th July at NACO office
Red Ribbon Club 

sujita gahlaut dahiya

NACO has developed a new campaign for college-going students and young adults. We would like to
showcase the campaign to college going students for their feedback.  The feedback from the meeting will
help the IEC Division to understand if the Campaign developed will work for the defined population on a
larger level or if it needs improvement .

Therefore it is requested to kindly arrange 15 students (age group 17-24) on 7th july at NACO 6th floor
committee room latest by 3:30 p.m.

Kindly contact at Sujita Gahlaut, Assistant director youth affairs at , 9718806677
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